
Call for Proposals: Social Services Relief Fund – Food Security 
Stream 

The Kenora District Services Board invites proposals for the Food Security Stream of its Social 
Services Relief Fund (SSRF). 

The SSRF Food Security Stream Fund objectives are to help prevent the lack of access to 
healthy, nutritious food for individuals and families in the Kenora District due to the impacts of 
the COVID-19 Pandemic. Fill out the following submission criteria and required proposal 
information. 

Priority will be given to organizations who submit a proposal application that 
demonstrates a partnership with other community agencies who provide similar 
services. 

Name of 
organization(s) 
Address 

Form completed by 

Telephone number 

Fax number 

Date of application 

Contact person 

Telephone number 

Amount of request 

Program 

Proposals can be submitted to: 

Kaitlin Cain, Executive Coordinator
Kenora District Services Board 
211 Princess Street, Dryden ON, P8N3L5 
Email: kcain@kdsb.on.ca 
Fax: (807) 223-6500 

The Kenora District Services Board reserves the right to reject any and all 
proposals. All proposals received become the property of the Kenora 
District Services Board and as such are subject to the Municipal Freedom 
of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. 

mailto:rmcmillan@kdsb.on.ca


1. How does your organization(s) currently support food security?

2. How will your organization(s) use the SSRF Food Security Stream Funding?



3. Please provide a detailed budget:

4. Please provide your target audience:


	Name of organizations: 
	Address: 
	Form completed by: 
	Telephone number: 
	Fax number: 
	Date of application: 
	Contact person: 
	Telephone number_2: 
	Amount of request: 
	Program: 
	Text1: 
	Text2: 
	Text3: 
	Text4: 
	PRINT: 
	EMAIL: 


